
PTO Meeting January 14, 2020 

New Business: 

• President Kaitlyn Leedy resigned as President since our last meeting 

• Voted Heather Wyman as the new President 

Treasurer’s report: 

• In the budget for December,  

◦ $200.00 was given to the principal for the principal’s fund 

◦ $339.00 profit was made for Breakfast with Santa 

◦ $1,424.64 profit was made for Secret Santa Shop 

Fundraising:  

• We need to schedule dine out nights for the spring semester.      

Spring Carnival: 

◦ It will be held from 5-8 on Thursday March 12th 

◦ Heather Wyman has started calling and emailing businesses for 
donations for the silent auction 

◦ Bev will be contacting the Lion’s Club/ will book and ask for a menu 
with pricing info 



◦ Kona Ice will be contacted  

◦ We will not contact food trucks this year 

◦ Tim with Fun Services will be contacted and is expected to supply 
games, wristbands, tickets, and prizes 

◦ Courtney will sent info to Mrs. Johnson, so it can be sent out on 
Bloomz 

◦ Post flyers in main hallways 

◦ Courtney will contact YardSigns.com 

◦ Heather will inventory popcorn and send information to the school 
treasurer to order more supplies 

◦ Michelle Coar has agreed to do Yankee Candle pick-up 

◦ Letterhead will be modified with Mrs. Johnson’s name and signature 

◦ Heather Wyman and Heather Scott will change the PTO bulletin 
board  

◦ Baseball players will run the games 

◦ Bev will send out a volunteer form for spring carnival 

◦ Grade levels/specials/special Ed/Office will sign up for themes for 
their baskets 


